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The children had an amazing time on the residential. It was a        
fantastic hotel in an excellent location and the children were great fun 
and gave everything a go. They took part in a wide range of activities 

and supported and encouraged one another. They explored and   
embraced the outdoors and reaped the benefits! The food was      

delicious and they all got to enjoy a hot chocolate and a bedtime   
story at the end of their busy day!   

Going on a residential trip encourages children to step out of their 
comfort zone and embrace the world without their parents. We      

appreciate that for many of our children, this was their first time away 
from home, or one of only a few times away from home previously, it 
was a big step and a great achievement. This experience will have 

developed their self-confidence and resilience and they have had lots 
of fun with lots of laughter. They are now asking about where we can 

go next! 

I want to say a huge thank you to Miss Grima for accompanying the 
children and for supporting this trip and for ensuring all the children 

had a great time - Thank You!  
 

We wrote to you earlier in the week to invite you to join your child/ren 
for lunch on the 15th February. We hope you will be able to join us, 
please do confirm this by returning the slip or speaking with Miss 

McGovern by Monday 6th February. 

We have all enjoyed number day today, a mega day of Math's to  
support the NSPCC. We have also enjoyed listening to lots of stories 
and reading throughout the week. Reading and Maths are some of 

our favourite areas of the curriculum!  Please build on this and spend 
time enjoying a good book with your child/ren this weekend and     

encourage them to spend time on TTRS. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Sophie McCabe 

FRIDAY  3RD FBRUARY 2023 

CALENDAR 

 

 

EYFS Stargazing event 

Unfortunately has now 

been cancelled 

 

14/02/23 

Gymnastics Competition 

1pm-2.30pm 

 

20/02/23-24/02/23 

Half Term 

 

02/03/23 

World Book Day 

 

03/03/23 

Water Workshop          

Assembly 

 

09/03/23 

Tempest Photography 

Class Photos 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

REC –97.5%      YR1 –92%                YR2 –80%    YR3 –100%  

 

YR4 –95%             YR5 –100%   YR6 –93.33%   W/S –94.66&  

 



Residential 



 EYFS 

This week we have continued our space topic by looking at the different plan-

ets into solar system. The children know that the sun is at the centre and can 

name the planets that move around the sun. We have used paper lanterns to 

make models of the different planets and hung them in order outside our class-

room. To learn some facts about each planet we have listened The Solar Sys-

tem Song and then recalled some of the facts we heard. Some of out thoughts 

were scribed by an adult while other children wrote their own captions.  



Number Day 

Ever and Forrest had the best Number Day outfits! 

 

We raised a total of £35! Thank you for your generous donations! 



Todays assembly was about hope and encouragement. These help us through the 
challenges and remind us that things will get better and easier. We heard the story 

of Simeon and how he was ready to give up but through hope and encourage-
ment the moment he had waited for finally arrived.  

Rev Nicki’s Assembly 






